
SUMMARY OF PROPOSED ORDINANCE OF 
SONOMA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

AMENDING CHAPTER 21, ARTICLE I, 21-5 OF THE SONOMA COUNTY CODE, CIVIL SERVICE. 
 

On February 11, 2025, the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors will conduct a 
public meeting to consider a proposed ordinance to amend Chapter 21, Article I, Sec. 21-5 of 
the Sonoma County Code, Civil Service.  The proposed amendment will place the Registrar of 
Voters in the Unclassified Service in the County’s Civil Service System.   
  

Copies of the proposed ordinance are available on-line at www.sonomacounty.org, and 
during regular business hours in the office of the Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, 575 
Administration Drive, Room 100A, Santa Rosa, California. 
 
ALL INTERESTED PERSONS ARE HEREBY INVITED TO BE PRESENT AND HEARD ON THE 
PROPOSED ORDINANCE. 
 

http://www.sonomacounty.org/

